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Dear P802.16 Balloting Group:

Thank you for your participation in the Recirculation Ballot of P802.16/D4. The ballot closed on 4 October 2001. Three
voters switched from Disapprove to Approve on the basis of this recirculation; the fourth Disapprove voter did not submit
a ballot. The current results are:

32 Approve
1 Disapprove
3 Abstain
7 Not Voting

During the recirculation, we received 14 comments. All were from a single “Approve” voter, and all have been accepted
by the editorial committee. These are detailed as Comments 150-163 in the updated comment resolution report (Document
IEEE 802.16-01/51r1, which is available without a password at <http://ieee802.org/16/docs/01/80216-01_51r1.pdf>).

The comment report also includes the editor’s notes on the incorporation of all the comments, including the 149 received
in the first round of the ballot. Included also are five additional editorial comments added by the editor in conjunction with
the editorial committee. The editor has also made additional editorial improvements.

At this time, we are initiating what we expect to be the final recirculation of P802.16. In this recirculation, you are asked
to confirm Document P802.16/D5-2001.

Please take this opportunity to review this package. You are under no obligation to reply; if you do not, your current vote
will stand. If you wish to respond, please keep the deadline in mind. Instructions have been provided by the IEEE
Balloting Center.

Sincerely,

Roger B. Marks
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